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As we close out January and head into February, we are happy to report that the first 

meeting of the year was very successful.  At the end of 2013, our club membership was 

at 60 people.  We are already increasing that number with new members are are hoping 

to see it steadily climb.  After only one year with the new changes made, the club has 

grown as well as the support and enthusiasm from our community.  During our January 

meeting, it was suggested that the time of the monthly meetings be changed.  The 

meetings will now begin at 6:30pm, rather than 7:00pm. 

 

The Sports Club has a few event dates to announce!  The Kids' Fishing Derby is 

scheduled to take place on Saturday, May 17
th

, 2014.  Let's hope for yet another warm 

and sunny day!  Next, we are planning to have our Membership Appreciation day on 

Saturday, June 7
th

, 2014, again to be held at the campground.  And lastly, our Annual 4
th
 

of July Family Picnic, with fireworks, is scheduled for Saturday, July 5
th

, 2014.  As usual, 

please stay tuned to the newsletter and Voices for any updates or changes.  The Sports 

Club will be working in conjunction with our General Manager, Board members and 

Recreation Department in all events. 

 

Please feel free to e-mail the Sports Club with any questions you may have at 

bmlsportsclub@gmail.com or you may call Mark & Denise Duksta at (570) 788-6374.  

As a reminder, all monthly meetings are the first Thursday of the month at 6:30pm in 

the Community Room.  For anyone interested in joining the club, the dues are single 

member - $15.00, family - $25.00.   

 

We hope everyone is doing what they can to stay warm! 

 

Mark Duksta, President 

Denise Duksta, Vice President 

Jim Cregan, Treasurer 

Ann Harbison, Secretary 
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